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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1002 requires law enforcement to notify the victim of stalking of the availability to meet 

with a certified domestic violence program representative. Law enforcement is required to serve 

a copy of the Stalking Warning Letter unless the victim requests that the letter not be served. The 

measure allows law enforcement to request assistance from other law enforcement agencies 

when serving the letter in another jurisdiction. The measure provides procedures for the service 

of the letter. The measure requires law enforcement to enter the fact that the letter was issued 

into NCIC and requires report to be submitted to the court clerk to be entered into the Supreme 

Court Network. The measure removes a requirement that victims file complaints with law 

enforcement prior to filing petitions for protective orders. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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